
Darien Boat Club Rules for Use of the Deck 
 

 Please introduce yourself to Club Staff and fellow members.  
Get to know each other! 

 Members are required to give Club Staff the member family 
name upon request. 

 Use of the deck is first come, first served.  There are no 
reservations for tables and chairs. 

 Table use is limited to one per member family. 
 If you can get by with a smaller table, then please take the 

smaller table. 
 Club Staff are not expected to clean up after you.  Please 

clean up after yourselves. 



 Belongings left unattended at chairs and tables for more 
than 20 minutes will be removed.  Members should not 
expect to “reserve a table” by placing belongings at the 
table then leaving the table for an extended period of time.   

 Put recyclables and trash into their respective bins. 
 Members are responsible for the behavior and safety of 

their guests and children.  Children should not be left 
unattended. 

 All members are encouraged to notify Club Staff if they 
suspect non-members are making use of the Club 
unaccompanied by a current member.  There is a 
membership roster in the office to check names. 


